
NQPHN acknowledges the Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander peoples as Australia’s First 
Nation Peoples and the Traditional Custodians of this land. We respect their continued 
connection to land and sea, country, kin, and community. We also pay our respect to their 
Elders past, present, and emerging as the custodians of knowledge and lore.

Please join us for a cuppa and a chat
Australian South Sea Islanders Health Link Workers project

Northern Queensland Primary Health Network (NQPHN) 
and Mackay Hospital and Health Service (HHS) invite 
you to this informal gathering to reflect and share your 
experiences with the Health Link Workers project. 

As the project evolves, we value your feedback on its 
impact and would love to hear your stories. This is also 
an opportunity for us to share insights and ideas about 
the project’s future. 
 
We look forward to your participation and appreciate 
your valuable input in shaping the next steps.

Event details

	 Thursday 6 March 2025

	 2.30pm

	 Mackay Yamadi Lera Yumi Meta Association Inc,  
46 Macalister Street, Mackay

RSVP
Please RSVP to NQPHN Integration and Partnerships 
Specialist Mia Sammut-Landt at mia.sammut-landt@
nqphn.com.au by 4 March 2025.
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